
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 8th March 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We’re at the half way mark of this half term already and we can’t believe how fast the time is going! We have been so 
impressed by the children this week as always, but particularly in English where they have produced the most amazing 
explanation texts on the Circulatory System, which we have been learning about in Science.  

Learning for Life-Exploitation 
 
Next week, as part of our learning for life curriculum we will be covering the topic of exploitation. Within this lesson, 
we will explore why some people can be exploited and made to do things that are against the law, as well as signs of 
child exploitation and a brief discussion regarding the dangers of county lines. If you have any questions regarding this 
lesson, please contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
Anne Frank 
 
As stated in a previous weekly update, we will be watching some episodes from the BBC adaptation of ‘The Diary of 
Anne Frank’ as a stimulus for our writing in English. Prior to the children watching these episodes, class teachers have 
watched them and have noted any parts we feel are not age appropriate, which we will skip through.  
 
For your information, we will be watching:  
 
Episode 1 (skipping minutes 23:47-25:20) 
Episode 2 (skipping minutes 7:36-9:00 & 10:42-13:05) 
 
Earrings 
 
In line with our school policy, please can we kindly ask that girls refrain from wearing dangly or hoop earrings. As well 
as going against our policy, it also poses a risk particularly at break times and lunchtimes. Thank you in advance for 
your co-operation with this.  
 
Comic Relief 
 
On Friday 15th March, children are invited to come to school wearing pyjamas or something red and can donate to 
comic relief. We look forward to celebrating.  
 
Anderson Shelters – DT 
 
In DT next week, we will begin making our model Anderson shelters, if the children would like to bring in any additional 
resources for this based on their design, they are more than welcome!  
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Henry-For showing values such as kindness, understanding and patience when working with other children.  

Stanley-For a brilliant and detailed explanation text on the Circulatory System. 

Jays 
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Eva-Lily -For demonstrating positivity with her learning of decimals in maths this week maths 

Hollie-For always having a smile on her face and trying hard in all lessons. 

Kestrels 

Leon-For showing great positivity in all of your lessons this week, working hard and contributing your brilliant ideas. 

Vaibhavi-For always showing willingness to contribute to class discussions and ensuring your work is of the highest 
standard.  

George-For showing great understanding and knowledge in Science this week, learning about the heart. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 
the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 
(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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